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The COAG ban on the export of whole used 
tyres from December 2021 reflects concern 
on behalf of all Governments in Australia 
that improved environmental outcomes are 
required for end-of-life tyres in Australia. 

Tyre Stewardship Australia (TSA) is reaching out to 
all organisations exporting baled tyres to register to 
participate in TSA’s Balers Transition Program where 
you will benefit from our support, including liaison with 
relevant local and state Government departments on 
licences, applications and approvals requirements. 

To register email getonboard@tyrestewardship.org.au

WE CAN 
BENEFIT  
FROM THIS 
CHALLENGE

EXPORT EXPORT 
BAN.BAN.


